
Liege, January 3rd, 1953 

Dearest Georges, 

All my best wishes for a new year for you and your young wife. Many years have passed since your 

departure and yet you are still present in my memory. We spent several difficult hours together and the 

danger brought us closer. My children and even my grandchildren always remember George. Yesterday 

Christine told me the tale again. Andre is currently in Switzerland with his wife and their two children. 

He still takes holidays in the winter so that he can ski. My daughter her husband and Guy and Christine 

are well, they're very tall. My dear George, I hope to see you come back into your old Europe one day 

and to visit me according to the promise you made me a long time ago. Please send my best regards to 

your wife and keep a tender memory of me. 

Madame Bertrand 
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